
Everyone knows 
the best thing about Christmas is giving 

presents. This Christmas, Santa Claus has 
sent  his elves from Lapland to join  

The Mayor of Sefton to give presents to the 
children who need them but

You can make sure Sefton’s children wake up on Christmas Day with 
a present under the tree and a memory to treasure forever. All you 

have to do is donate brand new, unwrapped presents by 18 December 
at the following locations: Bootle Town Hall; Southport Town Hall; all 

Sefton Council libraries and leisure centres and Asda in Southport. 
Donations of gift cards and toiletries are also welcome for older 

children and teenagers. 
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To find out more, call  
The Mayor of Sefton’s  
Christmas Elves on 

07837863075
or visit: sefton.gov.uk/toyappeal      
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